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MEMORANDUM
TO: REVIEWING ENGINEER
FROM: UNIDEN ENGINEERING SERVICES

DATE: OCTOBER 26, 1999

SUBJECT: CORRECTION TO LINE ENTRY OF FCC FORM 731

RE: PREVIOUSLY FILED APPLICATION - CONFIRMATION #: EA95588

FCC ID: AMWUB310

Subsequent to our filing the above referenced application, it was
brought to our attention that we had been provided with one of the wrong
frequency range entries.

On the "Electronic FCC Form 731", there is a section called "EQUIPMENT
SPECIFICATIONS". Under this heading, there is a sub-heading named
"Frequency range in MHz". The second entry was entered as:

108 to 136

This was WRONG

The actual entry should have been:
108 to 136.975

All other frequency range entries, and all other entries on the FCC Form
731, are correct to the best of my knowledge.

I sincerely apologize for this mistake and would very much appreciate it
if this could be corrected. Thank you in advance for your consideration
in this matter. Please contact me if you have any questions or require
any additional information.

Sincere regards,
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ames R. Hayne
ice President, Engineering and Regulatory Affairs
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